BRANFORD FOOD PANTRY

PO Box 1068, Branford, CT 06405
email: office@branfordfoodpantry.org
phone: 203-481-3663

November 29, 2021

Tony Pinto

c/o Shoreline Wine Merchants
1015 Boston Post Road
Guilford, CT 06405

Dear Tony,

Please express our thanks to the generous members of the Amity Club that contributed to
the donation in memory of Marie Farricielli. In all, $550 was donated. The family has been
advised of your kindness. The continued support of donors like you make it possible for us
meet our goal of feeding our community’s most vulnerable neighbors.

As we prepare to serve a possible 250 families for Thanksgiving and again in December, we
truly appreciate your support. Without it, we could not meet our goals of making sure that
no Branford individual or family goes hungry during the holidays. This is particularly true as
our number of clients needing assistance climbs steadily. In fact, we added another 15
families so far just in October!

On behalf of all the people we serve and our 100% volunteer organization, thank you once
again for your generosity and support. Together we are keeping alive the Branford tradition
of caring for our neighbors.

Happy Holidays, (

Branford Food Pantry

www.branfordfoodpantry.org
a 501(c)3 organization



